
IMPORTANT NOTICE – PLEASE TAKE IMMEDIATE ACTION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Offer of a place at The South Wolds Academy and Sixth Form – 

 

I am delighted to learn that the governors can offer your child a place at our wonderful school and the local 

authority will already have advised you of this. I would like to take this opportunity to formally welcome you to 

The South Wolds Academy and Sixth Form. Your child is joining one of the highest performing schools in 

Nottinghamshire and I am sure that they will thrive educationally and socially during their time here. 

 

You will also be aware that we are a founding partner of the East Midlands Education Trust. This means that 

your child will benefit from the superb performance of South Wolds as well as the very best expertise that the 

other schools have to offer. 

 

Our priority is to make the transition as smooth as possible for everyone involved.  In order for us to do this we 

need to know who will be joining us in September 2025.  I would, therefore, be grateful if you could: 

 

• complete the enclosed form indicating acceptance of a place or otherwise; 

 

If we do not hear from you, we may assume you no longer wish to accept the place and our offer may be 

withdrawn.  Please note that this acceptance is separate to any reply you may give to the local authority. 

 

If your child has a Special Education Need or Disability and you would like to discuss their transition in more 

detail then please contact Mr Jake Murphy, Inclusion Lead via email at sen@southwolds.uk who, with his 

team, will be happy to help.  However, please be reassured that we will make contact with you during the 

summer term. 

 

We will be in touch during the coming weeks to confirm arrangements for important transition events.  My 

colleagues and I are looking forward to meeting and working with you and your child. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Halina Angus 

Head Teacher 

 

Encs 
 


